
From: Rick Ross <rick.ross@mason.kyschools.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 9:03 AM 
To: Amy Razor, Executive Director <Amy.razor@nkces.org> 
Subject: NKCES membership 
  

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Good Morning Amy, 
Please proceed with the process for Mason County Schools to join NKCES. We look forward to the 
partnership. When I worked in Ludlow and Covington, there were many districts in collaboration. This 
has not been the case for the past 11 years in Mason County! It will be nice to no longer be alone on an 
island! 
  

Rick L. Ross 
Superintendent 
Mason County Schools 
Office 606-564-5563 
Mobile 606-584-6708 
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